VILLAGE CENTER CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

AUGUST 1, 2008

Present:

  Geri Sistrunk




  Lamar Jackson




  Ethan Mueller




  Josh Quentzel




  Danny Myers 



  Gordon and Angela Reeves, Toad Property Management, Inc.

Geri called the meeting to order at 1:35 p.m.  

Geri made a motion to approve the June 16, 2008 minutes as loaded on the association’s website.  Ethan seconded the motion and it was unanimously approved.

After a short discussion the following officers were unanimously approved:


President

Josh Quentzel


Vice President

Danny Myers


Secretary

Geri Sistrunk


Treasurer

Lamar Jackson

Geri explained the role of Secretary/Treasurer was shared by her and Lamar.

After a short discussion Gordon and Angela were asked to obtain information about three companies capable of doing a feasibility study on the future of the two buildings and the board would interview those companies.  

Ethan asked for better signage for the residential units and it was unanimously agreed that it was necessary.  Gordon agreed to obtain some pricing from the local sign companies and also the CBMR sign department.

Geri asked if CBMR hotel staff would be able to assist Emmons and Axtel owners or renters with their luggage for a small fee/tip.  Ethan agreed to look into that suggestion.

Gordon said he would like to order plastic parking passes and it was unanimously agreed that the allocation of parking passes needed to be reviewed more carefully.  Gordon agreed to have information on allocation for the next meeting.  Ethan said CBMR were looking at ways to reduce employee parking in the Emmons and Axtel lots.
Angela said they were obtaining quotes from insurance companies but it appeared that all would request modification of the existing balcony railings.  Gordon said the existing railings were horizontal railings 6 inches apart and that would have to be amended to a minimum gap of 4 inches.  However, those present expressed concern that horizontal railings would still be a danger for children climbing on the railings and Gordon was asked to look into other methods and report back to the board.

It was unanimously agreed the next meeting would be during the first week in September.

The meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m.

_____________________________________

Prepared by Angela H. Reeves

Toad Property Management, Inc., Manager

of Village Center Condominium Association

Approved:

_____________________________________

Geraldine Sistrunk

Secretary / Treasurer

Village Center Condominium Association
